
 
 
  

August	28,	2023	
 

Important	Dates	
8/30 Jet's Pizza Spirit Night 

8/30 Crumbl Cookie Spirit Night 
8/31 FRYSC Advisory Council Meeting 

9/1 Sparty Auditions 
9/4 NO SCHOOL 

9/14 High Attendance Day 
9/14 Musical Reveal Party 

9/15 Picture Day for Freshman - Juniors 
9/22 Picture Makeup Day for Seniors 

9/26 ACT Bootcamp 
10/17 ACT for 9th, 10th & 12th grade 

10/20 Seniors with Seniors 
10/24  PSAT for 10th & 11th grade 

 
 

ACT/PSAT	Testing	
ACT - October 17 
The Fall ACT will be available for 9th, 10th, & 12th graders on Tuesday, October 17 at SWHS. 
Please fill out the signup form by Tuesday, August 29. Sign up 
Form: https://bit.ly/fall23act. The cost for 9th & 10th graders is $37 and is due to Mrs. 
Cunningham in Room #222a before or after school by August 29. There is no cost for all 12th 
graders to take the ACT.  
 
 
PSAT - October 24 
The Fall PSAT/NMSQT will be available for 10th & 11th graders on Tuesday, October 24 at 
SWHS. Please fill out the signup form by Tuesday, August 29. Sign up 
Form: https://bit.ly/fall23psat. The cost is $18 and is due to Mrs. Cunningham in Room 
#222a before or after school by August 29.  
 
 
Students interested in applying for the Governor's Scholar Program or are interested in 
the National Merit Scholarship should consider taking the PSAT.  Please 
email melissa.cunningham@warren.kyschools.us if you have any questions regarding testing. 

https://bit.ly/fall23act
https://bit.ly/fall23psat
https://gsp.ky.gov/Pages/index.aspx
https://www.nationalmerit.org/s/1758/start.aspx?gid=2&pgid=61


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Yearbooks	
Picture	Day: UNDERCLASSMEN, picture day will be September 15th. SENIORS, if you did not get 
your pictures taken during the summer, your makeup day will be September 22nd.  

Yearbook Sales: Starting the new year and realizing that you never bought a yearbook from last year 
(2022-2023)? Well, you're in luck. We do have a few extra 2022-2023 yearbooks to sell. The price is 
$78 (cash or check only). Additionally, there is a very small number of yearbooks leftover from the 
following years: 2017-2018, 2021-2022, 2020-2021, and 2019-2020. These books are $25. Please see 
Miss Gray (room 88) in between classes. Parents/guardians, payment can also be dropped off 
through the office--just contact Miss Gray (kathryn.gray@warren.kyschools.us) to coordinate!  

Mums	for	Sale	
It is that time of the year again! The South Warren FFA Chapter is once again selling mums to 
fundraise for our Agriculture program and FFA Chapter. We have a variety of colors – Yellow, Red, 
White, Orange, and Purple.  A Google Form is attached HERE for you to begin ordering. The mums 
are in two gallon pots and are $13 each. Payments may be made in the form of cash or check.  If 
paying by check, please make checks payable to South Warren FFA.  You may bring the payment 
upon pickup of mums, drop off payment with the SWHS front office, or mail checks to the following 
address: 
 
South Warren FFA 
8140 Nashville Rd. 
Bowling Green, KY 42101 
 
 
All Mum orders are due by September 6th. Mums are expected to be ready for pick up 
on September 20th. We will communicate this date with you via text message when the mums are 
ready. 
 
 
The South Warren FFA chapter would like to thank you in advance for your purchase. The funds 
raised from our mum sale will help offset the cost of experiential-based, educational opportunities 
for our students. 

Donations	Needed	for	FRYSC	
SWMS/SWHS are in need of the following clothing and shoe sizes:  

§ Boys Youth Large & XL athletic shorts and tshirts 
§ Mens small shorts/tshirts 
§ Mens Tennis Shoes: 8.5 and 10.5  
§ Women’s XS leggings and Small t-shirts 
§ Women’s 7.5 or 8 tennis shoes  

We are very appreciative of the continued support from our community! Thank you!  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJR_-8sGQEUavxmpj2rFckLG2JTMhoRRgd7nRPEJJQzyf-_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
Donations	Needed	for	Front	Office	

§ Tissues 
§ Disinfecting Wipes 

 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 
 

 





 
 



 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 





 
 
 



 
 

Smart	Cards	
PTSO is selling smart cards in the front office for $20.  All proceeds 

go towards student and teacher rewards. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


